Will you help us
Stuff the Bus?

Team up with United Way
of Forsyth County during
the months of June and

July as we
with school supplies for
students in need.

Most Needed Supplies

Donations will go to Forsyth County Schools and other local
organizations serving students who need school supplies for

the 2022-2023 school year.

For more information, contact the United Way office at
770-781-4110 or lindsay@unitedwayforsyth.com.

With all the challenges faced during the past
school year, we know students, teachers and
families are looking forward to beginning the
2022-2023 school year. We also know many
families will need help to provide their children
with the supplies they need for a successful year.
We hope we can count on you to help us Stuff
the Bus with supplies for our students,
teachers and classrooms!

Please consider donating school supply items
or making a monetary donation to this year’s
Stuff the Bus Program within your company,
civic organization, church or neighborhood!

United Way
of Forsyth County



